Announcement of Si Sunthon Subdistrict Municipality
Regarding the of not accepting gifts (No Gifts Policy)

Year 2024

I am Mr. Chalermphon Gerdsub Mayor of Si Sunthon Subdistrict As the highest executive of Si
Sunthon Subdistrict Municipality I would like to announce a policy of not accepting gifts or gifts of any
kind from the performance of duties. (No Gift Policy) and would like to announce the intentions of the
executives and government official and All local employees of Si Sunthon Subdistrict Municipality. that Si
Sunthon Subdistrict Municipality is an agency where all administrators and personnel de not accept gifts
and All kinds of gifis from performing. (No Gift Policy) By working together to create a culture of honesty
in the organization. Cultivate and create awareness, attitude, and good values in performing duties. Think
about the public benefits of the people more than personal benefits. Have public spirit and perform official
duties correctly, transparently, fairly and without discrimination. Do not use your position to profit from the
suffering of the people. Do not act in a conflict between personal interest and public inferest, Do not accept
property or any other benefits that may be calculated as money from anyone other than the property or
benefits that should be received according to law. Unless it is the receipt of property or any other benefit in

an cthical manner.

Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge and for all executives, civil

servants, employees, officers and personnel to strictly abide by the policy.
Announcedon ¥ January 2024.
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(Mr. Chalermphon Gerdsub)

Mayor of 5i Sunthon



